New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTED, NEW MEXICO

Amt 28, 1959

Blackwood & Nichole
Box 1287

Durango, Colorado

Attnt Mr. Delasso lLeos

Dear Sir:

On August 27, 1959 we received Notice of Gas Connection yrom X1 Pase
Natural Cae Company on $he-Daketa side of your #55-22 NX Blancoe Unit
well in Untt L, Section 22-3IN-7W,

This well is a dual completfon in the Mesaverde and Dakota zones. Form
C-110 was approved in error, as the inltial packer leakage test has
never been received.

Ve ars notifying B2 Faso Fatural Gas Company by cepy of this letter to
discomnect this well wuntsil packer leakage test ie submitted. WVill you
plecse give this maiter your immediate atsention.

Yours wery truly

Emery Co Arnold
Supervisor, Ptstriot #3
ECAI ks

co! X1 Paso Nat. Gas Co.
Farmington, NeM.
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